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Mr. Charles Jordan

New World Builders, lnc.
Post Office Box 2355

New Smyrna Beach, Florida 32170

Dear Charles:

Thanks are owed to many members, friends, vendors, patrons and community leaders for their support

of a challenging restoration, but a very special acknowledgment is owed to you. From the beginning

process of vetting and selecting the General Contractor to the final inspections, you have demonstrated

your commitment to our project. Your guidance and professionalism have steered us to the best

practices, skilled sub-contractors, and an end result that we are truly proud of.

There have been many frustrating episodes; grant compliance deadlines, engineering incornpetence,

unending rain and subsequent flooding, unexpected additional remediation, bureaucratic interference,

and professional performance. Throughout you have demonstrated your genuine passion for our

historic structure and a determination to always do the right thing.

I extend my personal thanks and the thanks of our membership. We look forward to continuing our

relationship as we plan the next phases of restoration.

Regards,
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lsabelW. Wise
GFWC Hollywood Women's Club

Restoration Project Ma nager

President 2Ot4-2Ot5
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